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My	Fellow	Republicans,	

	

I’ve	known	Chief	Deputy	Alex	Lape	for	over	twenty	years.		During	this	time,	he	has	proven	

himself	as	an	effective	leader	and	a	trustworthy	friend.		In	my	former	capacity	as	a	Fairfield	

County	Deputy,	I	had	the	opportunity	to	work	alongside	then	Deputy	Lape.		I	can	attest	to	the	

respect	he	has	for	and	from	the	men	and	women	of	the	Fairfield	County	Sheriff’s	Office.		He	

has	worked	in	every	division	within	the	office,	and	his	vast	experience	will	serve	him	well	in	

his	endeavor	to	be	the	next	Fairfield	County	Sheriff.	

	

Chief	Deputy	Alex	Lape	has	my	endorsement;	I	ask	you	to	join	me	in	supporting	his	campaign.	

	

Sincerely,	

	

	

Jeff	LaRe	
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